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          February 2009 
 
 
 
President – Charlie Kissinger    BarChar@aol.com 
Vice Pres – Linda Krepak    jerelin@ptd.net 
Secretary – Mary Pat Ezzo    MPEzzo@aol.com 
Treasurer – LuAnn Walsh    louann63@comcast.net  
   
Website – www.dvgwp.com 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
      
 
     May 3, 2009         DVGWPC Specialty 
       Joyce Wilkinson – Chairman 
       Trenton Kennel Club 
       Mercer County Park 
       Trenton, NJ 
 
     May 23 & 24, 2009        DVGWPC Spring Hunt Test 
       Dennis Dec – Chairman 
       English Setter Club 
       Medford, NJ 
 
 
 
2009 Annual Dues 

It’s that time of year to renew your membership.  I have attached a renewal form 
in addition to the newsletter.  Remember, your dues must be paid by March 31 to remain 
a member in good standing.   
 
 
Seminar  
 National Capital Kennel Club is hosting “Canine Reproduction, Whelping, and 
Neonatal Management” by Dr. Robert Van Hutchinson on Sunday, March 8, 2009 from 9 
am – 4 pm at the Howard County Fairgrounds, West Friendship, MD.  Cost is $45 
including lunch.  Send your reservation by March 1, 2009 to Dr. Joyce Dandridge, 8132 
Eastern Ave, NW, Washington, DC 20012-1312.  For more information call 202-726-
9155 or email: justus6@attglobal.net. 
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